
                     

The Town of Annapolis Royal has hosted a couple of public meetings to date on the potential seawall project and the 
state of the Annapolis Royal Wharf. Council is now asking for the public for their input on options available for the 
Annapolis Royal Wharf.  
 

We would appreciate residents completing an online survey regarding the Wharf at the below website, or you can come 
into Town Hall and complete the survey in person (Monday to Friday, 10 am to 3pm) by July 19, 2024: 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/AnnapolisRoyalWharfSurvey 
 

Once we have your feedback, we will use the information along with the other reports received to have another public 
meeting in the fall.  
 

We look forward to hearing from you about this very important project! 
 

Amery Boyer, Mayor (On behalf of Council and staff) 
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